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Thursday 8th July 2021  
 
Dear Reception Parents and Carers, 
 
END OF YEAR REPORTS 
 
This is advance notice that at 9am on 15th July your child’s report will be available for you on Tapestry. Please 
ensure you download this before Reception Tapestry accounts close on 21st July.   
 
Normally at the end of the Reception year, a judgement against the Early Learning Goals (ELGs) is made 
before the children move to work under the National Curriculum in Year 1. However, due to COVID-19 the 
government has suspended all statutory assessments for this year.  

 
Your child’s report includes an overview of the ‘Characteristics of Effective Learning’. Judgements here are 
made based on how the children work independently and across a wide range of activities and situations. 
The yellow highlight indicates the areas which your child demonstrates this characteristic consistently. An 
un-highlighted box does not mean they do not demonstrate these characteristics, but, that as practitioners, we 
do not feel we have seen this as embedded in their approach to their learning. 
 
In addition the links to two google forms will be sent to you through eschools next Thursday, 15th July: 
 

 ‘Report Comments 2021’ 
All parents have the opportunity to respond to their child’s report, which can be done by completing 
the google form entitled ‘Report Comments 2021’. The closing date for completing this form will be 31st 
July. We would love to hear from you and hope you will take time to do this. 
 

 ‘Report Appointment Request 2021’ 
If there is any aspect of your child’s report you wish to discuss, please complete the google form 
entitled ‘Report Appointment Request 2021’ by 9am on Monday 19th July. 
Appointments will be by telephone and teachers will make phone calls to parents before the end of 
term. 

 
I am so proud of our Reception children and how they settled down to school life so smoothly, despite the 
many challenges that COVID-19 continued to bring this year. It has been a joy to get to know them and I look 
forward to seeing them continue to develop as learners and as individuals in Year 1.  
 
I hope you enjoy reading your child’s report. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Siân Oustayiannis 
Headteacher 
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